
Homedale School District #370

TO: Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS Principal 
DATE: June 2022
RE: Board of Trustees Report

Enrollment
5th-88
6th-88
7th-98
8th-116

8th Grade Promotion
On May 31st we promoted the largest 8th grade group I have seen with 116 
students. The 8th grade students had fun doing a final hall walk before promotion.

SOS Training
The League of Idaho Cities brought the Tandem Tour to HMS. They presented on 
health awareness and each student walked away with a kit of fun materials. 

ISAT Testing Math
5th Grade

6th Grade

7th Grade

8th Grade



ELA ISAT Testing
5th Grade

6th Grade

7th Grade

8th Grade


